HB 1168 -- VERIFIED HOURS WORKED ON GOVERNMENT COMPUTERS
SPONSOR: Taylor

This bill requires any contract in excess of $100,000 entered into
with a state agency for professional or technical services to be
performed using a computer to use a work verification software
program to verify the hours billed for work done on a computer.
The contract shall further specify that the state shall not be
required to pay for hours worked on a computer unless those hours
are verifiable by the software or by data collected by the
software. The bill contains various exemptions.

This bill is the same as SB 463 (2019).



